
	
  
 
September 7, 2015 
 
 
RE:  Plans for “The Village at Porter Ranch” 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This is to advise that on Wednesday September 2, 2015 there was a joint meeting held 
between the Porter Ranch Neighborhood Council and its Land Use Committee.  At the 
meeting a representative from Shapell Industries presented plans for a high end retail center 
on the northwest and southwest corners of Porter Ranch Dr. and Rinaldi Blvd called “The 
Village.”  The presentation was thorough and the Land Use Committee members discussed 
the matter.  A motion to approve advising the Porter Ranch Neighborhood Council to write 
this letter of support was voted on with six of the six members voting “yes.”   
 
At the same meeting the Porter Ranch Neighborhood Council heard the recommendation 
by the Land Use Committee, discussed the matter, and voted to write this letter with six of 
the seven present members voting “yes.” 
 
Thus we would like to convey that the Porter Ranch Neighborhood Council supports the 
presented plans for The Village in Porter Ranch.  If you have any questions or concerns 
please feel free to contact me at ericnam@prnc.org.  Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Eric Nam 
Secretary - Porter Ranch Neighborhood Council 
Chair – Porter Ranch Neighborhood Council Land Use Committee 
	
  


